Home & School Association

General Meeting
Media Room
       February21, 2012
· Welcome/Opening Remarks  6:30 by Merle Campbell, President. In attendance was Natalee Morehouse, Kevin Dunn, Carolyn Simmons, Keith Comeau.
· Minutes of Last General Meeting was read by Natalee. 
· Approval of Minutes:  1st:  Carolyn and 2nd: Keith
· Business Arising from minutes:   

· Keith will check into lighting for the outdoor rink.  
· Treasurer’s Report:  Greg gave the treasurer’s report. Account balances are:
· Breakfast Account:  $517078
· General Account: $1482.54
· The second allotment for Breakfast for Learning should be arriving by the end of the month.

· Correspondence:  

· None at this time.
· New Business:     
·   Spellathon:  Started February 15.  

· Tricia will come in Monday morning to help count money.  
· There will be a prize assembly Tuesday afternoon to give out prizes and trophies for top money raisers.

· Ribbons are here along with the trophies/movie tickets/prizes.

· Student Appreciation Week:  
· Last week in February.  Students will get free popcorn and each class will get a board game.  Tricia said she would purchase the games for the classrooms.
.

· Next Meeting:  The next meeting is Tuesday April 17, 2012 at 6:30 in the upstairs media room.
· Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 by Merle Campbell.
Respectfully Submitted,

Natalee Morehouse 
H & S Secretary
